UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting December 3, 1973 4:00 p.m., Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Associate Dean Desiderio; Assistant Dean Geer; Professors Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Kanowitz, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Olivarez, Reynoso, Romero, Simson, Teitelbaum, Walden, Walker; Student Foy.

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart and attention was given to the following:

Minutes of the meeting of November 26, 1973, were approved.

Dean Hart made announcements concerning the approaching AALS Conference and his meeting with UNM librarians, after which there was some discussion.

The next faculty meeting will be December 17, 1973.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp

Secretary